
 
 

 
 

Ref No: PPIPL/JRT/4/22-23/RL-102 Date: 29/04/2022 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 

This is to certify and acknowledge that Mr. Shubhankar Sarkar has been a Full-time 

employee in our Company from 01/02/2021 till 27/04/2022. He worked as an “Asst. Billing 

& Planning Engineer” and played a major role in preparing bills and performing the 

estimation of quantities for smooth execution of the project. There was a profound energy 

that Shubhankar has put into every task/job assigned to him and the entire team had a 

pleasant experience working with him. 

Shubhankar will be an asset to any organization. We wish him all the best in his future 

endeavors. 

So far, no dues are pending from either side. 
 
 
 

 
Thanking you, 

 

For PECO Projects & Infrastructure Pvt Ltd 
 

 
(HR Executive-Head Office) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




